
Fontbonne Hall Academy
Announces

the Opening of

Fontbonne Hall Academy

for ALL girls entering 6th, 7th, and 8th Grades
The Visitation Program

Please scan the QR code to RSVP or contact the Director of Admissions
 Steebo Varghese at 718-748-2244 ext.1128, email: varghese@fontbonne.org

We look forward to welcoming all prospective students and their families to our campus!

Please join us at our 
Middle School Open Houses on 

September 17th from 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM
November 16th from 12 PM to 2 PM

Limited seats available.


